
Greetings! 

Thank you supporting the tick tube fundraiser that benefits the non-profit Hope 
For Homeless Foundation.  The response has been tremendous. 
  
This tick season is turning out to be one of the worst we have ever witnessed.  Every day we get more and 
more requests for tick tubes.  If you would like to place an order please do so as soon as possible as the 
school year is winding down and our service learning volunteers won't be available. 
  
The tick tube flyer is attached and will answer many of your questions.  Please keep in mind that there is a 
2nd nesting season for mice in the middle of the summer.  You can order your tick tubes now and put them 
out immediately to catch the end of the spring nesting period and if they are not used by the mice they will 
already be in place for the next nesting cycle.  
  
On a final note, PLEASE recycle all of your cardboard toilet paper and paper towel rolls.  Please 
accumulate enough to fill a plastic shopping bag and please send them into school to Mike Caron. 
  
Thank you again for supporting a great cause and a great service learning volunteer activity. 
Mike Caron 
 


